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Title I Parent and Stakeholder INPUT Meeting

We will hold an Input Meeting for all Title I Parents and Stakeholders on 8/24/2022 from 1:00 PM until 2:00 PM in classroom 412.

Title I Parents will have an opportunity to provide input on the following federal requirements:

· Parent and Family Engagement Plan
· School-Parent Compact
· 1% Parental Involvement Budget
· Building Parent Capacity
· Schoolwide Plan

The meeting will be held at the following location:
6th grade hall – classroom 412
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For more information, please contact kristin.limbaugh@carrollcountyschools.com. 
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